
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 

Thursday, November 17, 2022 

 

HOT LUNCH:  Turkey Sloppy Joe   

   

BIRTHDAYS:   Payton Gourley  

    Augustine Rodriguez  

 

 

1. Today we will have the PBIS store during lunch time. Remember to bring your tiger 

stripes that you have earned for being safe, being ready, and being respectful.  

 

2. Tomorrow we have our second TGIF. Remember you must have a signed permission 

form to purchase a ticket. Remember tickets are not sold at the door. You can print a 

form from our website or ask your advisor.  

 

3. Gurrie’s Speech Team will be meeting today after school until 4 in Mr. Ingwersen’s room 

to help determine speech events and do some practice performances. If you aren’t able to 

attend the meeting and haven’t signed up for the Speech Team Google Classroom yet, see 

Mr. Ingwersen as soon as possible this week to ensure your spot on the team.  
 

4. Attention Adventurers!!! 

 

8th Grade RPG Club will meet TODAY after school until 4pm in Room 122-D.   Also, 

all RPG Club t-shirt orders need to be turned in by the end of day on Monday, 

November 21st!!!!  If you have any questions, please see Mr. Walsen, Mr. La Bud, or 

visit the Google Classroom page for more information.  

 

5. Attention all Quarter two STEM students,  

 

If you are in need of service hours, there will be an opportunity for you to help out our 

STEM classes at Gurrie. We are looking for up to ten students to help organize tools, 

materials, and other essentials next Monday after school. Please reach out to Ms. Solano 

in room 113 if you are interested in volunteering for Monday. 

 
 

 

     

      

       

     

   

     

 

     

     

    


